
Schrader’s Outdoors Essential Operations Update 
 

Schrader’s Outdoors is as excited as you are to re-open.  We would ask that you take a few 
moments to review the following operational adjustments we are making in order to keep all 
our customers, their families and our team safe. 

 
Schrader’s may make further adjustments as circumstances and state/federal directives evolve. 
 

 Only TEN people will be allowed in the Schrader’s Office building at any time.  This is 
inclusive of the employees, community members and Schrader’s Outdoors Members. 

 In order to access the Schrader’s Office building, a mask or cloth face covering will be 
required to be worn as this is a retail space per state and federal guidelines.   

 Masks and face coverings are not required outdoors unless an individual is unable to 
practice social distancing. 

 Schrader’s Outdoors will offer hunting and fishing adventures with no more than TEN 
people per adventure, including the guide (s).   

 Schrader’s Outdoors Sporting Clays, Five Stand, Wobble Trap, 3D archery and Rifle 
Range will be open with no more than TEN people per group.   

 Given the nature of these activities, Schrader’s Outdoors, reserves the right to 
rotate/divide groups of TEN into smaller groups of FIVE to accommodate state and 
federal social distancing requirements. 

 Outdoor Training will occur with groups of FIVE (not including the instructor). 

 Social Distancing requirements:  
- (1) SIX FEET between individuals anywhere a line is expected to form.  This means if 

you are waiting your turn at one of our ranges please stay SIX FEET away from each 
other. 

- If you are providing instruction to an individual, please wear a mask or face covering 
if, due to firearms safety requirements, you must be closer than SIX feet to the 
individual. 

 In accordance with CDC guidelines; If you are sick (fever, cough, shortness of breath, 
chest pain or extreme fatigue), please call your health care provider and stay home.  We 
will be here when you are well. 

 Our entire team welcomes you back and THANKS YOU in advance for following these 
guidelines.  If you have any questions, please stop by the office or call: 410 – 758 – 1824 

 
 
 


